



Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: 11/03/2018

Venue: College Bar, St Catharine's College, Cambridge

Present:

Dávid Péter Kovács, *President*
András Volford, *Vice-President*
Soma Turi, *Secretary*
Alexandra Souly, *Junior Treasurer*
Nóra Csitári, *Events Officer*
Tamás Károly Stenczel, *Events Officer*
Eszter Bencsik, *Access Officer*
Gergő Horváth, *Future Hungary representative*

Discussed topics:

1) Handover

- Alexandra, Eszter and Soma by the end of the meeting have done their handover
- Nóri and Tomi promised to speak to their predecessors shortly
- Andris will speak with Attila Szabo to update the mailing lists and grant access to the website

2) Easter term events

❖ Garden Party:

- Date: TBC
- Venue: Island of Darwin College
- Dávid will get in touch with Dénes Szűcs to book the island, Nóri and Tomi will organize the event

❖ Welcome back social:

- Date: 28-29th of April
- Venue: TBC
- Nóri and Tomi will organize it

❖ Austro-Hungarian Swap:

- Tomi will contact the VP of the Austrian Society, the swap will be organized for the Easter term

❖ Other events, termcard:

- Brunches at Pembroke will be organized throughout the term
- Night punting will be organized after the exams, with punts from Trinity/St Johns/Magdalene
- A termcard for each term will be created and circulated via email, posted on FB and the website



- Soma will create a google calendar for the events

3) Access work in Easter holiday:

❖ Offer Holders Day

- Date: 7th of April
- Eszter and the event officers will organize it, advertise on Facebook

❖ Other events:

- Eszter will organize an open discussion for future applicants, either in Apáczai or in Eötvös
- Dávid will attend a Panel discussion about studying in the UK in Szent István
- Soma will explore the ways to attend finals of chemistry competitions

❖ Publicity material:

- Eszter and Tomi will create a card with CUHS contacts, to be distributed on events

4) Individual event organizing scheme

- Dávid proposed two conditions: a photo taken at the event to be posted on the website, and a receipt of the costs
- Soma will create a form that has to be filled out, the system will run as trial in Easter term
- Both the Junior Treasurer and the President/Vice-President has to accept, costs reimbursed afterwards
- Nóri and Tomi will assist in venue finding, if needed

5) Feedback form

- Andris reported 15 answers, members generally keen to organize their own events and assist in Access work
- Nobody has volunteered for event photography, other event proposals arrived
- Plan: Tomi got admin rights from Márton Price for the Facebook group. Individual event proposers will be contacted, assistance will be given for their realization. Eszter will set up a system to help member get involved in Access work. Dávid will speak with Attila about the Seminar in Easter.

6) Future Hungary

❖ Year 2018:

- Gergő reported that everything goes as planned, ticket sales ending today, the spectrum of companies present will span a wide enough range and he sketched the program
- Gergő reported that the end of the Term is the limiting in date finding, FH will be organized in the same time in the following years for this reason

❖ Following years:

- Gergő reassured, FH will go on in next years, but independently of CUHS and on a non-profit basis
- Dávid will sign a contract with the next president of the FH



7) Additional ideas

- Tomi will create a Google Drive to make forms easily accessible and more transparently stored
- Soma will refine the website during the break and update photos
- Members will be encouraged to propose topics to be discussed on Committee Meetings

Next Committee Meeting: scheduled for the first week of Easter Term